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Babco;k&Wilcox
gm.e, cene,a1;cn cem,

P.O. Box 1260, lynchburg, Va. 24505

Telephone: (804) 384 5111

July 23, 1979

Mr. Daaiel J. Donoghue, Director FREEDOM OF INFORMATION
office of Administration ACT REQUEST
United States Nuclear Regulatory Comnission ['Or/] - 79-c2/[
Washington, D. C. 20555 g ,g 7_g g _

Freedon of In formation Act Request

Gentlemen:

This letter is a request pursuant to the provisions of the Freedom of
Information Act 5 USC522, and the provisions of 10 CFR Part 9 to supply the
following informat ion:

Copies of each of the USNRC inspection modules used by
IGE inspectors at uranium processing and fabrication
facilities.

I would prefer that this information be sent to me directly at the address
shown below. Ilowever, if this is not possible, I ask that the information be
placed in the NRC Public Document Room.

Address: Mr. D . W. Zeff, Manager
Safety, Licensing, and Safeguards
Babcock G Wilcox Company - CNFP
P. O. Box 1260
Lynchburg, VA 24505

Thank you for your courtesy.

Sincerely,

BABCOCK G WILCOX CCMPANY
COMMERCI AL NUCLEAR FUEL PIMT

_

D. W. 2 eft, Mar;'.r

Sa fe ty , Licenst ,, and Safeguards

DWZ:ctn

cc: J. P. Watters
W. F lleer
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